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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
Year 5 Residential

Standon Bowers 9th March 2020 – 13th March 2020

Dear parents/carers

Every pupil in year 5 has the opportunity to attend a 5-day residential course at an Outdoor Education Centre and we are pleased to inform you that we will be visiting Standon Bowers next year. We have booked to go on Monday 9th March 2020 returning to school on Friday 13th March 2020.

The facilities and activities at Standon Bowers are definitely of today. There is a state of the art BMX track designed by Olympic specialists and some great new accommodation options. ​Activities could include: Archery, BMXing Bush/Camp craft, Skills, 

Bridge Building, Caving, Climbing High Rope Course, Offsite Excursions, Orienteering & Scrambling.

The residential course has been designed to cover many aspects of the curriculum including outdoor pursuits related to physical education, geography and citizenship which are all based around a strong team building ethos. The pupils will sleep in dormitories and will have members of staff from Fulfen resident in the center. There are experienced center instructors, who along with Fulfen staff, plan the activities for the children.
The cost of the trip will be £205.00 per child. This includes: 4 nights dormitory accommodation, all meals (breakfast, lunch and dinner), all activities, insurance and coach travel to and from the center

To enable us to confirm the booking we need to establish how many Year 5 children will be going. Please discuss this visit with your child and return the slip at the bottom of this letter. You will need to pay a non-refundable deposit of £55.00 on parent pay to confirm your place by October 1st 2019.
The remaining balance can be paid in installments but the balance will need to be paid in full by January 7th 2020 because the school has to finalize numbers on this date. Unfortunately if you have not paid the balance your child will not be included in the final number. If your child does not want to attend they will be expected at school as normal.
I hope that you will give us your full support by allowing your child to take part in what I am sure will be an outstanding experience. If you have any concerns regarding the cost of the visit please make an appointment to see our school Business Manager Mrs Hawkins, who can be contacted via the school office. 
More information will be given out at a meeting that will be held for all parents before the visit. If you would like to have a look at the facilities available at Standon Bowers please look at their website www.entrustoutdoors.co.uk.
Yours sincerely

Miss Jane Davies

Headteacher

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Year 5 Visit to Standon Bowers

March 9th 2020 – March 13th 2020
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I give permission for my child to take part in the Standon Bowers residential visit
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I have paid my non-refundable deposit of £55.00 on parent pay to secure a place for my child to go to Standon Bowers.

Name of child………………………………………………………………………………………………………..Class……………………

Signed …………………………………………………………………………..  (Person with Parental Responsibility)

Print Name …………………………………………………………………..  (Person with Parental Responsibility)
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